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GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

STAFF SELECTION COMMISSION 

 
 

SHORT NOTICE 

 Subject:  Advertisement of Phase-V/2017 Selection Posts - to extend the 

closing date of application through new link and submission of 

hard copies of online application forms along with requisite 

documents by the candidates. 

Due to a technical glitch, the Link for submission of online Applications for  

Phase-V/2017 Selection Posts Notice, did not function on the last two days, i.e. on 

23.09.2017 and 24.09.2017.  Hence, it has been decided by the Commission, in the 

interest of the candidates, to extend the closing date of receipt of applications for 

the Advertisement for Phase-V/2017 Selection Posts for a further period of three 

days i.e. upto 27-9-2017 (5.00 PM).  Accordingly, last date for submission of hard 

copy of online application alongwith requisite documents in the respective 

Regional Offices by the candidates, is also extended upto 07.10.2017. 
 

All the candidates may note that the facility of submitting on-line application will 

now be available at new link which is given as under:- 
 

http://ssc.nic.in/ 

 

Candidates are advised to go to ‘Apply’ option and then ‘Others’ tab in the 

aforesaid link. 
 

Facility for payment of fees through online payment/SBI net banking (including 

payment of fees through debit/credit card of all Banks) is available upto27-09-2017 

(5.00 PM).  Candidates who wish to make the payment through Challan of SBI 

will be allowed to make payment within the working hours of the Bank upto30-09-

2017 provided the Challan has been generated by them before 5.00 PM of 27-09-

2017. 

 

Under Secretary (RHQ) 

http://ssc.nic.in/

